
October 26, 1984 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pa. 16088 

Dear Kermit: 

Thank you for your letter of October 10, 1984 in reference 
to listening to WBZW 1040 AM in Powell, Tennessee. We are 
a 2500 watt daytime station located approximately ten miles 
from downtown Knoxville, Tennessee. The days you stated of 
October 4th and 8th are very correct. Also, October 9th. 
Hope you will continue to be able to pick us up. 

If you are in the Knoxville area, be sure to look us up. 

Thanks for your information. 

Best regards, 

HUCKABA BROADCASTING, INC. 

Dick Huckaba 

Huckaba Broadcasting, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1985 
1707 Depot Street 
Powell, Tennessee 37849 
Phone (615) 938-6777 


